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Learning Center News
Welcome summer

★ Campers, our first day of summer camp begins Monday 

June 12th.There are spaces available for children 

needing the services.We plan on having a fun-filled 

Hot summer, come join the fun.

★ Our first summer field trip will take place Friday, 

June 30th to Naranja water park.Please send your 

child child in their bathing suits with the school 

T-shirt,a towel and a change of clothes.Water 

shoes are also recommended.All children attending 

must have a signed permission form prior to 

leaving the center.
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★ We’ve come to the end of our school year.Congratulations 

to our graduating VPK class that will have their graduation 

ceremony on Friday,  June 2, 2023. Please note that classes 

continue through Wednesday, June 7th , which will be 

their last day of school.

★ Friday, June 16th we will celebrate our Dads 

with doughnuts available at drop off time for all 

fathers to enjoy.

REMINDERS

★ Sign your child in and out daily.
★ Please keep a change of clothes in your child’s cubby.
★ Update phone number on your file.


